Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Susannah Connell BSc MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Head of School: Mr John Turner BSc PGCE

12th May 2023

Dear Parents

Year 4 and 5 visit to Gulliver's Land, Milton Keynes

We have arranged for the children in Years 4 and 5 to visit Gulliver's Land on Thursday 15th June 2023. The children will be able to go on the rides at the park.

The children will be travelling by coach, leaving at 9:00am and returning at 4:15pm; they will of course be accompanied by school staff. We do not require any parent helpers for this trip.

For the visit the children will need to bring:

- A packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, chocolate or yoghurts)
- Water bottle
- Sunhat (and sun cream if appropriate)
- Appropriate jacket/coat for the weather
- A rucksack to carry their belongings

All children will need to be in school uniform and wearing comfortable shoes (trainers would be ideal), no sandals as they have to be wearing closed toed shoes to go on any rides.

The cost of the visit will be £22.00 this is based on the coach hire. Payment only through Agora.

Please return your consent form by Friday 9th June.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Hannah Smith

Is Smith

Class Teacher

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (Part of the DLPT)

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.
Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE









